

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter

'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO

Week ending 27.06.2021









Nursery: DIAMOND: AM - Nada and Tahir, PM - Dana and Tim, Reception: CORAL: Muhammad Waleed, RUBY: Layla-Marie for taking a risk and attempting to write her own story independently. AMBER: Mohammed Al Z for always challenging himself and Bushra for trying super hard. Year 1: EMERALD: Judy and Lucas-Florin for their amazing progress in

reading. TURQUOISE: Omar D and Stefania, JADE: Zaid for a big improvement with behaviour and writing, Well done. Abida for success in everything she does!

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Alimar and Riham, ONYX: Musab and Afreen, both excellent pupils. SAPPHIRE: Youssef and Daria-Alexandra,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Murad, really improving his reading and writing. Kenda for working hard in Math. AQUAMARINE: Melanie for beautifully presented work. Bilal for showing great improvement in his writing. OPAL: Abdullah and Malak for writing their diary entry independently.

Year 4: GARNET: Khaled for wonderful reading & Mohamad for being so helpful. ZIRCON: Muad and Donnell for improving their behaviour in and out of the class. AMMOLITE: Muhanad for making a great effort with his English.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Mosawer and Nelu, MOLDAVITE: Afrah, PEARL: Yousra and Riya

Year 6: QUARTZ: Beheshta and Zayna, TANZANITE: Bushra and Emaan for their incredible improvement in their SATS scores. LAPIS-LAZULI: Shazhad for being a model student and Yasmina for being a helpful and polite student. Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!

PHOTOS FROM YEAR 6 SCIENCE ACTIVITIES.









UPCOMING YEAR 6 EVENTS

YEAR 6 GRADUATION: On the 9th of July at 10am, Year 6 pupils will be having their graduation ceremony at The Crest Academy. Unfortunately, we cannot invite parents this year because of social-distancing rules but we will have a professional photographer on site taking pictures throughout the ceremony. You will therefore have an opportunity to purchase pictures of the pupils collecting prizes or certificates.

Pupils should dress in smart/formal clothing as stated on the invitation.

YEAR 6 BUSINESS FAIR: Year 6 pupils will be selling goods from their businesses this THURSDAY 1ST JULY. Please give your children money in an envelope to purchase goods from year 6 stalls during specific times given to their year group and class bubbles.

YEAR 6 REGIONAL SPORTS DAY AT AYLESBURY STADIUM ON JULY

12TH: Year 6 pupils will have another sports day away from school. We have paid for coaches to take all year 6 pupils to a stadium to compete in athletics. Letters with more information will be sent home this week.

UKSA ISLE OF WIGHT TRIP: 30 Year 6 pupils will be going to the Isle of Wight to experience two days of adventures and activities, JULY 15TH -17TH.

YEAR 6 HISTORY QUIZ. 28.6.2021

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know



Braintcroft Primary Carricalam Newsletter



OUR FEATURED STAFF IS MS CYRUS.



My name is Ms Cyrus and I am currently an Assistant Headteacher, Year 3 teacher (Opal class) and Phase Lead for Lower Key Stage 2.

I have always wanted to teach, even at a young age but did not follow this

vocation until I was older. I trained to be a teacher after working as a Teaching Assistant at my children's school. Prior to that, I worked as an accounts clerk at a haulage contractor (3 years) and a clerical officer at British Telecom (13 years) and while at university, I worked at one of the Credit Union Branch (Peckham) as a credit controller and a teller.

I have been teaching for 21 years. I qualified as a teacher from Roehampton University (BA/QTS) in 2000 and my first teaching post was at a one form entry school in Wandsworth (Christ Church Primary). I stayed there for seven years and taught Reception, year 1 and year 2 and cover teacher for year 3 and 4. Thereafter, I joined the Ark Schools and worked at King Solomon Academy for 5 years. While working there, I worked as a year 1 and 2 teacher, I completed the threshold and became a middle leader and phase leader. I left Ark to develop my pedagogy and went to work in an outer London school called Darrick Wood Junior in Orpington as a phase leader and Year 1 teacher.

Thereafter, because I have the certificate to teach in Catholic schools, I returned to work in an Inner London Catholic school (English Martyrs) as a year 5 teacher. This was a nostalgic move for me as this was the school that my children went to in Southwark. When I left there, I went to teach in Islington again as a year 5 teacher and phase leader for year 5/6. After that, I worked at Chobham Academy which is part of the Harris Academies, and taught year 3 (Phase Leader), 5 and 6.

I have been at Braintcroft for the past three years . I cannot see myself doing any other job as I love working with children and being part of their success stories.

As a member of the Braintcroft team, we share a passion which is embedded in our SPIRIT values. We consistently look for success in everything we as teachers do and what the children do. We celebrate and embrace our different cultures to work as one – a family.

SOME GOOD MOMENTS IN PICTURES.





JEROME HAD AN OPPORTUNITY TO WATCH THE ENGLAND FOOTBALL TEAM AND MEET THE PLAYERS AT WEMBLEY STADIUM.







MR KHAN, A YEAR AGO WITH HIS BUBBLE



